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Dear Committee. Secretary,
Typical of a Liberal government to be uncaring about the needs
and expectations of ordinary Tasmanians...
I can't for the life of me even contemplate why any responsible
government would want to spend all that money on this project
when there are much more urgent needs for the people of
Tasmania. With people living in cars or on the streets, roads
and other infrastructure in urgent need of repair and/or
upgrade. The need for renewable energy to replace what we
have now.
Respectfully
Eric Smart,

-- 
EVS
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